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1600 127th Avenue NE

Bellevue, WA 98005
August 9, 2010
Dave Danner

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and 

  Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Rabanco Ltd./Lynnwood Disposal Tariff filing, TG-101157
Dear Mr. Danner,

In our general rate case filed July 1st, docket number TG-101157, we requested to have rates implemented on August 16th, 2010. We have demonstrated that our billing system has the ability to effectively manage a mid-month affectivity date and charge appropriately pro-rated amounts for each service level. However, it has been brought to our attention that for certain customers this could potentially result in retroactive rates and thus would not be allowed.
The customers affected by this issue are those for whom all monthly service would be provided prior to the affectivity date of the new rates. To alleviate this problem we will manually credit all customers for whom this is the case the pro-rated amount of the increase charged to their account. The effect of this action is that for the month that rates go into effect customers who received all service prior to the affectivity date of the new rates will be charged at the old rate. The credit will be shown on their invoice. This circumstance applies to 233 customers.
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426.

Sincerely,

Alex Brenner
Sr. Market Analyst
Northwest Area
abrenner@republicservices.com

p. 425-646-2426
f.  425-646-2440
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